
My name is Rachel Barnett, and I will be
running for District III Vice President. I
joined FBLA in the 8th grade, after being
highly encouraged by our lovely
coordinator, Mrs. Anderson, and ended up
loving the opportunities it provided. 

In that first year, I went on to place 3rd in
Introduction to Business Communications
and have competed each year since. This
past year when serving as treasurer, I
found that not only does FBLA give you
crucial skills for the real world, it's an
amazing way to meet new people you
never would have. I remember being 
 nervous to meet all of the other officers
when we held our first meeting, but  after
just a few short hours, I left with new
friends whom I still talk  and work with
today. When Mrs. Anderson asked me if I'd
like to run for Vice President, I jumped at
the opportunity to serve again, hoping that
I could use the position to help other
students get interested in joining FBLA and
finding all of the amazing things it has to
offer. 
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